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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

SportsDay 

A reminder that it is sports day on Tuesday and we look forward to welcoming parents and carers. We will be opening the 

KS2 gates at 9.15am. We ask that you make your way across the KS2 playground to the school field for a 9.30am start. In 

the afternoon we have the R/KS1 sports day. We will be opening the KS1 exit gate at 1.15pm. We ask that you make your 

way across the KS1 playground to the school field for a 1.30pm start. Kaleidoscope parents, please speak to your class 

teacher about your child’s participation in either the morning or afternoon. A reminder that we expect to see your child in 

their house colour of either a yellow, blue, green or purple t-shirt. Please check with your child or your child’s class   

teacher with regard to the house they are in.  

 

School Football 

Moorfield had a very successful evening at Norbury Hall on Wednesday with wins for the boys A and B teams as well as the 

girls team. Well done to all those involved. The girls team is taking part in a competition at Manchester City today so we 

will share how they got on next week.  

 

School Uniform 

A reminder that the consultation for the Draft School Uniform Policy is ending on the 8th July. If you haven’t had the     

opportunity to read it yet please try and do so before this date. As stated there isn’t a great deal of change to the current 

uniform but the governing body and I felt it was extremely important that we made it clear that our uniform policy moving 

forward caters for all families and all budgets. Thank you to those who have already shared thought and opinions. We will 

certainly look to add some of these suggestions to the final policy. If anyone would like to share their thoughts please do 

so before the end of the consultation period.  

 

Summer Fair 

Please see below for information regarding the Summer Fair  which is next Friday at 6pm. We look forward to seeing you 

there.  

 

Have a great weekend. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Paul Anderson 

Headteacher 

wc 20th June 2022 

Class of the Week: 6HT 

House of the Week: Wolf 

Pupil of the Week: Bobby M 6HT 
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